Commonwealth Edison

One First National Plaza. Chicago. Ilnois

Address Reply to Post Office Box 767
Chicago. lllinois 60690

September 19, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Sub ject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Proposed Amendment to Technical
Specification for Facility Operating
License NPF-11 and NPF-18 Concerning
Reactor Water Cleanup Pump Room High
Ambient and High Differential
Temperature Isolation
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

References (1): P&IDs M-93 sheets 1 and 2, M-97 sheet 1
(Unit 1) and M-139 sheets 1 and 2, M-143
sheet 1 (Unit 2).

(2): UFSAR Table 7.3.2

(3): Technical Specification Tables 3.3.2-1,
3.3-2-2’ 3032‘3, aﬂd a.3.2.l-1.

(4): UFSAR Table 5.2.8
(5): GE Design Specification 22A2870.

(6): UFSAR Section 7.6.1.2.6.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.59, Commonwealth Edison proposes to amend
Appendix A, Technical Specification, to Facility Operating Licenses NPF-11
and NPF-18. These amendment changes are being submitted for your
staff's review and approval.

The proposed change is enclosed in Attachment 2. The attached
change has received both On-Site and Off-Site review and approval. We
have reviewec this amendment request and find that no significant hazards
consideration exists. Our review is documented in Attachment 3.

Commonwealth Edison is notifying the State of Illinois of our request for
this amendment by transmitting a copy of this letter and its attachments

to the designated State Official.
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ATTACHMENT 3

SIGNIFICANT HAZARDS CONSIDERATION

Commonwealth Edison has evaluated the proposed Technical
Specification Amendment and determined that it does not represent a
significant hazards consideration. Based on the criteria for defining a
significant hazards consideration extablished in 10CFR50.92, operation of
LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2 in accordance with the proposed
amendment will not:

1) Involve a significant increase in the probability or consequences of
an accident previously evaluated because the Reactor Water Cleanup
(RWCU) System will still have adequate isolation capability and meets
the requirements for cold system piping as specified in the FSAR for
this system. This change updates the Technical Specifications to
reflect the actual design of the RWCU system in that the RWCU
rec:rculatlon pumps are presently located in a cold portion of the
system.

2) Create the possibility of a new or different kind of accident from
any accident previously evaluated because leakage from the RWCU
System has already been evaluated.

3) Involve a significant reduction in the margin of safety because the
reactor water cleanup system will still be monitored for leakage and
will still isolate if the leakage exceeds the required limits. This
change deletes only the temperature monitoring of the colder portions
of the RWCU System where this type of monitoring is not very
effective and causes unnecessary isolations.

Based on the preceding discussion, it is concluded that the
proposed system change clearly falls within all acceptable criteria with
respect to the system or component, the consequences of previously
evaluated accidents will not be increased and the margin of safety will
not be decreased. Therefore, based on the guidance provided in the
Federal Register and the criteria established in 10CFR50.92(e), the
proposed change does not constitute a significant hazards considerntion.
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